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First Name - Sharon

Last Name - Leech 

Organization Name - Rockbridge Area Dept of Social Services 

Comment - The employees of Social Services have experienced an increase of 97% in caseload in the 
past few years with no additional help to process cases. The new Medicaid system that started October 1, 
2013 has caused much extra time with agencies so far as the system has many problems. The current 
workers cannot handle a MEdicaid expansion and the new cases it would involve.
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